
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

21st September 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

OPEN EVENING – 29TH SEPTEMBER 2016 
 

As you are aware the Cardinal Pole Catholic School Open Evening takes place on Thursday 29th 
September 2016, offering potential students the opportunity to have a look around the school.   In 
order for staff to prepare for this, the school will be closing to all students at 1.30pm on this day and 
will re-open on Friday 30th September with registration at 10.40am and the first lesson commencing 
at 10.50am (normal period 3). 
 
Some students have been invited to support the evening and if they have been invited to do so, I 
look forward to seeing them on the night. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 


